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Dear Partners and Friends, 

 

We hope all of you are well and safe. Covid-19 is slowly decreasing in many parts of the world, but we 

are not yet out of the woods. 

  

Today, we wish to share with you an important initiative we carried out under the NGO Committee on the 

Status of Women, Geneva, of which we are a long-standing active member. In fact, we collectively 

prepared the OPEN LETTER below:  

  



 



 

Why an Open Letter to President Biden and Putin? 

 

First, the auspicious occasion of a high-level Summit, organized in International Geneva, a city for peace, 

human rights, and service to humanity, by the Swiss government with two of the most powerful leaders in 

the world, we saw an opportunity to re-state our plea for a more just and equitable world and lasting 

peace. 

Our political systems are not designed to change, so we, the women, and children of the world, must bring 

to the table a new way of sharing who we are and what we need. We represent 75% of the world’s 

population, the largest constituency on the planet, and still have little to say in decision-making processes 

that shape the economic, social, and political environment we live in. 

  

We hope you share the Open Letter with your family, friends, and networks, including the media, and let’s 

see how we can create new tools and language that enable transformational change. 



 

 



 

 

 

 

We express our thanks to all partners and friends that have sent us nominations of candidates for 

our « 2021 Prize for women’s creativity in rural life ». We have over 30 candidates and are in the 

process of preselecting the winners, who the WWSF Jury members will announce just before 1st of 

October. 

 

 

 

In concluding, we remind you that we are working hard to update our annual empowerment campaign 

Kits.  

 

 

We are your partners in continuing your local mobilization work in local communities and groups so that 

they are knowledgeable about positive solutions to help meet the many challenges we are exposed to 

now. 

  



 

We will announce the 2021 Kits in our July regular Newsletter. 

  

Never forget that changemakers never stop as their mission lives in their hearts and they cannot do but 

build better conditions for all.  

 

Dear Partners and Friends, 

To make progress towards the many Sustainable Development Goals and Targets and the systematic 

mainstreaming of a human rights perspective is our ultimate aim. We thank you for your solidarity in reaching 

these goals. 

 

In partnership, 

Elly Pradervand, WWSF President and CEO in  collaboration with our campaign team 

and   sponsors - www.woman.ch  -  wwsf@wwsf.ch - Tel:  +41 (0) 22 738 66 19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About us: The Women's World Summit Foundation (WWSF), created in 1991 in Geneva, Switzerland, as a not-

for-profit, humanitarian, international, lay organization for the realization of women's and children's rights, 

mobilizes via its annual campaigns, round tables, world days and prize awards civil society actors to catalyze 

increased action for change so that we will reach the Sustainable Development Goals Agenda 2030. 

 

Thank you for sharing our regular Newsletters and annual campaign kits with your network and friends to 

increase civil society bold action for change.  

 

"Whatever you can do or dream you can, begin it; Boldness has genius, power, and magic in it."      



 

- Johann Wolfgang von Goethe 

  

We thank you for your donations to WWSF and if you wish to support our 

work, you can do so by clicking on our Donation button. https://www.woman.ch/donate/ 

To donate, use: IBAN Swiss Francs CH1900 7880 00050 701412 -  IBAN US$ CH8900 7880 00050 701413 

-  Swiss postal account: 12-100651-8 

 

  

 


